
From: Elizabeth M. Ransom <elizabeth.ransom@ransomenv.com>
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 7:36 AM
To: Wood, Gregg;jbt@dwmlaw.com

Subject: RE:

Hi Gregg,
Thank you for the meeting!
I would like to change the second bullet of your notes. The facility will be built in two phases, but each 
phase will have  both a fresh and a salt water component. Phase I will include the pipeline, 
WTP/WWTP, smolt, and grow out tanks, and Phase ll will include additions to the smolt and another 
production building with grow out tanks. The smolt (freshwater) facility will be constructed on the 
earlier part of Phase l so that the hatchery can begin growing eggs to smolt size and have them ready 
for the grow out tanks as the grow out facility is being built.

It isn't confirmed if the smolt wastewater could temporarily go to the municipality for 12-18 months 
until the pipeline is built, so I would leave that out for now until that can be confirmed with the city.
Thank you,

Elizabeth

From: Wood, Gregg <Gregg.Wood@maine.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 8:49 AM
To: Elizabeth M. Ransom <elizabeth.ransom@ransomenv.com>; jbt@dwmlaw.com

Subject:

Good morning Elizabeth & Joanna:
Attached are minutes to the meeting yesterday. I kept it at 10,000 feet. 
Anything you would like to add, subtract or revise? 

Thanks.
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